
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,  

 

Walk to School Week 

Thank you so much for supporting our Walk 

to School week initiative.  We really 

appreciate the effort you have put into 

walking despite the weather.  It really is such 

a short distance from Holbeck Car Park up to 

school, so please continue to do this every 

day.  Not only does it promote physical 

activity and encourage conversations as you 

walk to school, it also means that our 

entrance to school is much safer for our 

pupils, which is so important to me.   

 

There were 10 prizes given out in assembly 

this morning and we will post a photo on 

Class dojo later of some of the winners.   

 

Thank you again everyone.   

 

Warmer weather  

Just a little reminder for next half term to 

make sure that your child’s uniform is named 

in case they take their jumper off or bring a 

sunhat/ cap.  We also advise applying 

suncream in the morning before coming to 

school.   

 

Outstanding Dinner Money 

Just a little message to please ensure any 

dinner monies from last term (or before) are 

paid before the beginning of next term 

please.  Thank you.  

 

Dates for next half term 

Tues 4th June FOSMs fun run event 

Wednesday 12th 

June 

Photographs Day 

Friday 14th June School Disco 

Friday 21st June Summer Fair 

Tuesday 2nd July am- KS2 Sports Day 

pm- KS1/EYFS Sports Day 

Thursday 4th July Year 5 Wilderness Camp 

Wednesday 10th 

July  (6pm) 

Key Stage 2 Performance 

at Scarborough College 

Thursday 11th July 

(6pm) 

Key Stage 2 Performance 

at Scarborough College 

Thursday 18th July 

(2pm) 

Leavers’ service at church 

Friday 19th July Break up for the summer 

holidays 

 

Have a wonderful half term break. Let’s hope 

the sun comes out!  

Warm wishes and blessings,  

 

Mrs Barber 

Headteacher 


